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great event – I haven’t been there 
before but it’s been recently 
refurbished and the pictures on 
the website look amazing! If you 
want to have a look search for 
CYC ADANAC. Again, if you 
have any questions please get in 
touch. 
 
Warrenheip Tennis Club will be 
holding an after school 
competition next term. All our 
budding Bernard Tomics and 
Ash Bartys are encouraged to go 
along and join in the fun. The 
competition starts Thursday 10th 
October (the first week of next 
term) and you can get more 
information by calling Joanne 
Beatty from the Warrenheip 
tennis club on 0429 347 909. 
 
Next Wednesday, and for the 
following few weeks, we will be 
welcoming Georgie Ballard to our 
school as a volunteer. Georgie is 
a Year 9 student from Mt Clear 
college who will be here as part 
of a community service project. 
We look forward to welcoming 
Georgie into our little community 
and we are grateful for the help 
she will give us! 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Arthur Lane 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

September  

Fri 13 Footy Colours Day  

Fri 13 Parents vs Kids footy match 5pm 

Thu 19 ** Swim and Gym 11am – 1pm ** 

Fri 20 End of term 2.30pm finish 

October  

Mon 7 Start term 4 - 9.00am 

Thu 10 Preparation for Puberty (5/6) 

Thu 17 Preparation for Puberty (5/6) 

Sat 19 Op Shop Ball (Warrenheip Hall) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Community 
Members, 
  
Another great week at 
Warrenheip has flown by, and 
we are now only 2 weeks from 
the end of term! We have been 
concentrating on our normal 
classroom programs this week 
as well as taking advantage of 
the short period of better 
weather to get the grounds 
looking good for Footy Colours 
day next week! 
 
Friday is the big day next week, 
with footy colours day, a visit 
from the Bulldogs Read team 
and the annual Parents Vs Kids 
grudge match. There’s a lot 
going on next Friday, and a 
separate note attached to this 
newsletter to explain all about 
the big day for those of you who 
haven’t seen it before! 
 
There will also be a hot lunch 
next Friday, to coincide with 
Footy Colours, and that form is 
also attached. 
 
For those of you who like to 
come to Swim and Gym either to 
watch, or just to collect your kids, 
please note that there is a 
change to the times of the 

program in the last week of term. 
On the 19th of September only we 
will be swimming first, and the 
class will commence at 11am. 
This will then be followed by the 
Gym session at the normal time.  
 
This week I am sending home the 
NAPLAN results to children in 
Grades 3 and 5. As you look at 
the results please remember 
that, good or bad, they are only a 
small snapshot of your child’s 
abilities in a very limited number 
of areas on one particular day. 
Please don’t place too much 
weight on NAPLAN. If you have 
any concerns at all about the 
results don’t hesitate to get in 
touch with either your child’s 
teacher or with me. 
 
Children in Grades 4 – 6 are 
receiving their first camp notices 
today. We will be going on camp 
in November together with 
Bungaree and Mt Egerton 
primaries and we are looking 
forward to the event enormously. 
The permission forms and 
medical forms are attached 
today. It would help us a lot if you 
could return the permission form 
before the holidays, even if 
payment is delayed a bit. The 
camp looks set to be a really 

?  Weekly Puzzle  ? 
 

Jimmy’s mother had four children. She named the 

first Monday. She named the second Tuesday, and 

she named the third Wednesday. What is the 

name of the fourth child? 

 

 

Last week’s winner: The closest to an answer was 

Issy – the correct answer was that they are all the 

same if you turn them upside down! 


